
 

We invite all children to enter our Coronation  

themed baking competition.  Let your imagination  

go wild – be creative! 

Please bring your fantastic entries to school  

on the morning of Friday 19 May 2023. 

Please include a list of ingredients and  

remember we are a nut free school. 

Judging will take place during the day  

and winners will be announced at  

the Coronation Picnic on  

Friday 19th May between 3:30pm and 5pm. 

After school at the Coronation Picnic there will  

be a cake sale, 50p a slice.   

With the environment in mind we ask that  

if possible you could bring a container  

for your slices/pieces of cake. 


